
Public Relations
Please continue to put events in event book with any pertinent
information.

Public Relations Officer, Norma Jean Kennedy

Zone B1 Sports
If you are interested in participating in any or all of the events,
sign the sheets in the Club Rm Foyer or email to be registered.
Sports Chair, Herb Taylor 
taylorhe@hotmail.ca 

Senior’s Report
Hope you're enjoying the winter we've had thus far. We still have
a bit of the season yet, so we shouldn't set our hopes too high.
Have you noticed that the days have been getting a bit longer?
This means that spring isn't too far off. By the time the next
bulletin is issued, the annual Seniors' Spring Fling will be right
around the corner. It's Thursday, April 28th, from 2:00-4:00 p.m.
Plans are underway. Please mark the date on your social calendar
and bring a friend or two. They'll be sure to enjoy.
Andy Rooney once said, "Everyone wants to live on top of a
mountain, but all the happiness and growth occurs while you're
climbing it.

Senior’s Chair, Sharon Anderson

St Patrick’s Day!
Why is this leprechaun smiling?

Come to the Legion for the
 St. Paddy’s Day Dance and find

out  for yourself. 
Wear green, drink green beer,
but not until you turn green!.
Fun, food and music by the

“Shananigans” that will get your toes tapping. 
Saturday, March 12 .Tickets at the Bar.th

Bar Report
The bar at Br.123 continues to be the hub of the branch. The Club
Room is acting as a social gathering place much of the time. This
is great as it benefits both parties,you and the branch. Thank you.
Since a few of the branch's revenue sources have been withdrawn,
the Treasurer and the Executive have been investigating other
sources of revenue to replace the loss. Any suggestions from you,
the General Membership, would be gladly accepted. I know the
Executive will continue to think, and to look at expenses within
the branch that may lend themselves to change.
Bar prices have not been reviewed for four years and as with
nearly every other commodity, there have been increases in costs
for both alcohol and canteen items. There will be a
recommendation brought to the General Meeting regarding a
slight increase which will result in increased revenue. This
information is included in the Executive Meeting minutes in the
book behind the bar.
Always remember to bring your bar concerns to me personally
and I will address them.

Bar Chair, Sharon Anderson

Break out of the Winter Blahs!
Put on a warm sweater and

 get ready to howl at...
Winterlude 2016!

Saturday, February 13 , th

with entertainment by
Mark LaForme”

Wear red and white and give
your sweety and early

Valentine’s gift.
Doors open: 7 PM, Music: 7:30 PM

Hor D’oeuvres between sets, Tickets $20 at the Bar 
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